
                     
 

 
Friends of VOP- 
 

New Sprinkler System Installed on Oak Leaf Common Area 
We have installed a new sprinkler system on Oak Leaf and have had new grass 
installed (pie shape area).  This will be the foundation of what we hope will be an area 
to be enjoyed by all.  Future plans to place perhaps a few park benches- we would 
LOVE your input how we can make the most of this area. 
 

Detention Pond 
The aerator has been repaired and is operational.  We also hired a local fishery 
company to treat the pond for algae and killing mosquitoes. Monthly maintenance will 
be necessary. We are asking residents on Burr Oak Ct. to help with that by placing 
repellant biscuits in the pond (HOA will pay for the biscuits). If you are interested in 
helping, please contact Jeff Allred at Riv63@att.net  New fence will be erected soon. 
 

Upgrade to Website 
The new changes to our website at www.vophoa.net are almost complete so keep 
checking back from time to time.  THE best way for us to stay connected to you the 
quickest way possible is via email.  Again, if we do not have your email, please go to 
our website, click on “Board of Directors” and send us an email stating your name and 
address.  We will get you added to the list (which is confidential).  We have about 
62% in the neighborhood on file so far.  Ask your neighbor if they have signed up for 
newsletters and stay informed.  
 
It is our privilege to serve you!   We hope everyone has a safe and enjoyable summer!                                                 

                                                       
VOP Board of Directors                                                                    June 17, 2009 
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